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Newsletter February 2020 

Dates  
 No lessons Tues 10th March and 28th April; Bohunt unavailable  
 Show rehearsals Sat/Sun 27th – 28th June  
 25th anniversary shows Sat/Sun 4th – 5th July  
 LAD student 25th Anniversary party on Sat 4th July & Red hot Mama reunion party  

Ballet Exam Students 
 Many congratulations to all the Grade 1, 3 & 4 exam students who scored so well in 

their exams – 18 merits & 3 distinctions. All students scored 9/10 out of a possible 
10 marks for their response to free work, syllabus & theory   

 Thankyou to all the parents for bringing your children to extra lessons. 
 So many local dance schools had their exam sessions cancelled due to the storm; 

so we were very lucky that our examiner attended.  
 Please can as many exam students as possible be at Bohunt on Sat 29th March at 

12.30 in uniform with hair in a bun for a photo shoot.  

Show 2020 
 Now the exams are over we can focus on our 25th anniversary show which this 

year will be held at the Millennium Hall.   
 If your child is unable to participate for any reason and you have not yet informed 

Rebecca or Anne please do so asap.  
 After the Easter holidays you will receive a show pack with all rehearsal timings 

and information that you need about the show.  
 On Sat 4th July after the 1st show there will be a family picnic with games for the 

children to celebrate our 25th anniversary. 
 If you are able to help with this or have any ideas please email Rebecca or Anne.  

New timetable 
 Please note that the timetable has changed from 10th Feb for some students. 

Please check the website for the updated timetable. 
 Both tap classes have been merged and tap is now at 5pm on Tuesdays. 

Uniform 
 If your child has moved up a grade after the exams the new uniform does not 

have be bought immediately; the summer term is fine. 

Tiny Tots  
 If you know of any 3 year olds who may be interested in starting ballet, please 

pass on my email. Existing tiny tot children have now moved up to primary.  
 
As always any queries please do not hesitate to speak to Rebecca or Anne.  


